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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Oldham Council (“the Council”) in pursuance of the powers conferred upon it by Sections 18A to 18E of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (“the Act”) shall undertake a review of the parliamentary polling districts and parliamentary polling places within its area, to commence on 8 July 2019. 

Between 8 July and 9 August 2019 (the consultation period) electors from within the following Parliamentary constituencies may make representations: 

· Oldham West and Royton
· Oldham East and Saddleworth
· Ashton U Lyne
· 
The Council would also welcome representations from any person or body with expertise in relation to access to premises or facilities for persons with any type of disability. 

Representations may be made:
· online at  www.oldham.gov.uk/pollingdistrictreview 
· by email to election@oldham.gov.uk 
· by post to Elections Team, Room 222 Civic Centre, West Street, Oldham, OL1 1UL   

Further details regarding the consultation are available from the Council’s website:
www.oldham.gov.uk

The (Acting) Returning Officer for the above mentioned Parliamentary constituencies, will make representations as part of the review. These will be made available during the week beginning 8 July 2019 and will be available from the Council’s website at www.oldham.gov.uk. Alternatively paper copies are available from:

· Room 222 Civic Centre, West Street, Oldham, OL1 1UL

Final proposals will be considered by the Council on 6 November 2019. These revised arrangements, if approved, will come into effect when the revised version of the Electoral Register is published on 1 December 2019.

Dr Carolyn Wilkins OBE 
 									Chief Executive
8 July 2019 
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